
 

28 September 2008 

 

NATO HQ 

Security Officer 
Bld Leopold III 
B-1110 Brussels 
Belgium 

 

ATTENTION: Mr.Charles Leenaerts, Security Officer 

SUBJECT: Annual NATO Expert Pass 

 

Dear Mr. Leenaerts: 

1. ManTech International Corporation requests the following individuals be issued annual 
NATO passes: 

A. Yvan C. Blomme, NATO account manager 
 

2. These annual expert passes are required because of the requirement to perform daily/weekly 
visits to the following: 

A. NATAR 
B. NACMA 
C. NAMSA 
D. NC3A 
E. NATO HQ, contacts Mrs. Quincy-Jones, Mrs. Vanderveken 
F. NATO Military Committee 
G. NATO Infrastructure Committee 
H. NDMAA 
I. IMS 
J. SACLANTREPEUR 

3. We look forward to supporting NATO and appreciate your support.  If you have any 
questions, kindly contact me by GSM at 0477.271.117, by telephone at 02.307.0091, by fax 
at 02.307.0139 or by e-mail at Lindy.Martin@ManTech.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lindy E. Martin 
Executive Director 

ManTech International Corporation 
Command Control Systems (C2S) 
200 Wheeler Road 

th4  Floor, South Tower 
Burlington, MA 01803 
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